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PHOTOLAB: Results and Future Perspectives  of a 
collaborative Research Program between FEM and UNIMI 

 

In this seminar we will present the results obtained within the frame of 
PhotoLab, a three-year  research program carried out at FEM in collaboration 
with the University of Milan. The seminar will be focused on the molecular 
details responsible of short-term regulation of Photosynthesis and Chloroplast 
biogenesis elucidated during the last two years. Furthermore, the new 
collaborative research program, termed GrAptaResistance and supported by 
Fondazione Cariplo, will be presented. 
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